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Attachments: Statement of Jeffrey Poupart 10.31.19.pdf

Statement of Jennifer Mundt 10.31.19.pdf
Statement of Karen Higgins 10.31.19.pdf
Statement of Sheila C. Holman 10.31.19.pdf

Tom,
 
Good afternoon.  I have enclosed signed documents from four DEQ employees who have elected to
provide written statements rather than be interviewed.
 
Bill Lane
General Counsel
N.C. Department of Environmental Quality
919-707-8616
 
1601 Mail Service Center
Raleigh NC 27699-1601
 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.
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